
Attendance this half term  Thank you so much for your 
efforts in maintaining our overall attendance this half term.  
We are really close to the national expectation of 95%  
Twenty five of our children had 100% this half term despite 
the numerous illnesses that have been floating around.  
Awesome work!


Well done Year 2  Our Year 2 children completed their end 
of KS1 tests this week and we were very proud of how hard they tried!  Well 
done all of you - let’s hope that the results reflect the effort you put in! 


Sponsored Walk  We will be taking part in our sponsored walk on Friday 14th 
June.  This year we will be completing two routes: Swale and Wharfe Class 
will be walking from Darley to Glasshouses Dam and back via the Nidderdale 
Way.  Ribble Class will be walking to the Max Pullen Playing Fields in Dacre 
and back via the Nidderdale Way.  Please see below the map!


Swale and Wharfe Class will be setting 
off shortly after 9am and Ribble Class 
will leave at 10am.  The children will 
need appropriate footwear and 
clothing suitable for the weather.  They 
will also need a packed lunch and drink 
(which will be provided by school if the 
children would ordinarily have a school 
lunch).  If the weather forecast is 
particularly bad, then we shall 
postpone the walk until a later date.


And finally…We break up today for 
half term and return on Tuesday 4th 
June.

DARLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

24th May 2024

24 May - Break 
up


3 Jun - Training 
Day


4 Jun - Return 
to school


5 Jun - Lauren 
Doherty 
assembly


6 Jun - Summer 
fair 3.30 - 
5.30pm


14 Jun - 
Sponsored Walk


Our whole school theme next half term is ‘The Wider World’

Whole school 
attendance for this 

half term:


94%


